
Wind in the Willows Theatre Trip 
Wednesday 5th July 2017 
  
A reminder about the forthcoming theatre trip to see the musical ‘Wind in the Willows’ at 
the London Palladium on 5th July 2017.  
 
If your child is going they need to meet staff at the chequered mat straight after school. 
School bags should be left in school. The coach will be leaving Newton Road at 4.00pm and 
return at 12 midnight (approximately).  
 
The children will be given a packed tea and once we are at the venue they will be able to 
buy their own snacks and drinks. The children will need to be in full summer school uniform 
with their blazer. 
 
There will be a merchandise area at the venue; please feel free to give your child some 
pocket money if you wish.  
 
There will be a meeting for the children on Tuesday 4th July at 10:25 in the Drama Studio. 
 
Ms K Allen 
Head of Drama 
 


